
 

 

 
 

 
October 28 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
Thank you for the time that so many of you took to complete our recent half-termly surveys, the 
results of which are outlined below. Although I am delighted that the answers provided by parents 
were overwhelmingly positive, all teachers and other professionals at DBS Wakra will remain 
relentlessly determined to ensuring that we continue to strive for constant improvements to the 
education we offer your children. We will only be completely happy when we have 100% 
satisfaction from our community in all areas, basically. 
 

Are you happy with the education that DBS Wakra is providing for your child? 96.1% 

Do you feel that your child is given appropriate support/challenge for their learning? 94.8% 

Does DBS Wakra communicate effectively with parents? 92.2% 

Do you feel confident that you could communicate easily with a teacher if you had a 
concern? 

90.9% 

Would you recommend DBS Wakra to family or friends? 96.1% 

 
There were also a number of very helpful points made in the free text sections during questions 6 & 
7, and I would like to assure parents that all will be taken into consideration and – wherever 
possible – that they will be used to affect further positive change. 
 
Copied below is a link to another parental survey, although this time one which is being sent to all 
parents of all DBS students across all three current campuses. This is an annual survey and I would 
once again be very grateful indeed if parents could take the time to complete this: 
 
https://forms.gle/n5ipRafNWyVMc93r6  
 
As always, if any parents would prefer to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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